
 CLERK’S  MINUTES 
  PLEASANT TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

Thursday, April 14, 2016 
 
 
    
CALL TO ORDER 
Trustees Katie Gossman and Julie Winslow were present for the 6:30 meeting.  Employees Phillip Boucher and 
Richard Collins were also present.  A quorum was declared. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
The minutes from the March regular meeting were discussed.   
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS/ORGANIZATION PRESENTATIONS 
No organizations or agencies signed up to come before the township board. 
 
OVERSEER’S REPORT 
Phillip Boucher presented the April 2016 overseer’s report to the board, including quarry expenses.  Labor, 
material and road rebuilding plans were discussed along with detailed data regarding traffic counts.  A thorough 
accounting was given for all funds spent on township roads for the month of April. 
 
CLERK’S REPORT 
Clerk Winslow stated that Trustee Haenggi was unavailable this evening and would be in attendance at the next 
monthly meeting. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
Katie Gossman reported beginning and ending balances for the month of March.  A motion was made to approve 
all vouchers for March, followed by a VOTE 2:0, FOR. 
 
TRUSTEE’S REPORT 
There was no trustee’s report this meeting. 
 
IN OTHER BOARD BUSINESS 
1.    A motion was made to replace the current attorney with a different one  VOTE 2:0;  FOR  
2.    A motion was made to approve the purchase for a straight blade for the CAT road grader VOTE 2:0;  FOR 
3.    A motion was made to approve purchase of a new laptop and printer for the township  VOTE 2:0;  FOR 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS/QUESTIONS 
After a few short questions to Phillip Boucher, overseer, the meeting was adjourned at 6:55. 


